October 2021 Kairos Letter

To our Brothers at Pender Correctional,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. It has now
been two full years since our last Kairos weekend inside the walls there at
Pender. We have certainly experienced some of the most unexpected and
difficult times over these past many months with the pandemic and

changes to how our daily lives have been affected.

However, there is one thing that has never and will never change. That is

the love that Jesus has for each one of us. It doesn’t matter who we are,
where we come from or what we have done, Jesus loves all of us and even
came to earth to save us from all our sins by dying a horrific death on the
cross. It was his blood that was shed as the payment in full for all our sins;
past, present and future. He did this because he loves each of us so much
He couldn’t bear eternity without us so He chose the nails and the anguish of

the cross to create a way for all those He loves to live with Him forever.

Please be assured that your Kairos volunteers continue to remember you and lift

you up in our prayers. We hope that encourages you today.

Finally, as we look forward to joining together with you again in the future to celebrate
Christ’s love, stay strong in the Lord and look for ways to support each other in
His name!

God bless you all,
Jim Linton, Kairos volunteer
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